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Ottawa, Oct. 8, 1924.

31rt-

Replying to your letter of the 6th instant

with reference to the proposed Besonstruction of a wharf

at Hartley Bay, B.O., I beg to say that the copy of

the report which you state was enclosed with your letter

mas been omit

I would ask you, therefore, to furnish me with

a copy of this report, also the petition which was sent to

you on May

Your obdient servant,

of the

WLian

St J. D. MOLBAN.

as istant Deputy and Secretary.2
to

A. Desjardins, Esqr.
Assistant Secretary,

Dept. of Publie Works,

vers. Affairs. ( StG 10, Volume 7876, Bile 32168-28)
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